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May 3, 2004

Food Stamp Regional Letter 04-20

Subject: Agency Information Collection Activities: Proposed
Collection; Comment Request-Food Stamp Nutrition Education
Systems Review ‘

Attached is the above referenced notice published in the Federal
Register requesting comments on the proposed collection activities.
Comments must be submitted on or before June 28, 2004. Comments
pertaining to this report should be sent to:

Kristen Dowling Hyatt, Project Officer
Office of Analysis, Nutrition and Evaluation
Food and Nutrition Service
USDA
3101 Park Center Drive
Suite 1014
Alexandria, Virginia 22302

Please refer to the attached notice for more details. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to call Beth Wright at (617) 565-6403.

Sincerely,

Oy T

Mary A. Ferris, Chief

State Program Improvement Section
Food Stamp Program

Northeast Region

Attachment
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